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California Independent System Operator Corporation 

 

      

Memorandum  
 

To: ISO Board of Governors   

From: Elliot Mainzer 

Date: May 9, 2022 

Re: Decision on ISO Strategic Plan 

This memo requires ISO Board of Governors action. 

The ISO’s new 2022-2026 Strategic Plan is now finalized and Management is seeking 
approval by the ISO Board of Governors at this meeting.  The Plan is the result of extensive 
engagement and outreach with our ISO Board of Governors, the WEIM Governing Body 

and a broad range of customers and stakeholders within California and throughout the 
West. The Plan will serve as the central organizing principle for the ISO and guide the 
priorities of our internal and external efforts over the coming years. The Plan will also 
support our work to deploy human and financial resources as efficiently as possible and 

ensure we are meeting the most pressing needs of our customers and stakeholders in 
California and throughout the region. Further, it will help us continue to retain and attract a 
highly skilled and engaged workforce through a flexible and individualized approach to 
remote work in a post-pandemic world. Management proposes the following motion: 

 
Moved, that the ISO Board of Governors approves the ISO’s 2022-2026 
Strategic Plan, as attached to the memorandum dated May 9, 2022. 
 

 
 


